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     We are striving to improve Brigadoon 

This is a newsletter from your Brigadoon board                                                                                                                                       

by Brian Smith February 2021 

                                                      This Issue focuses on several important reminders 

 

Board of directors  

 

    Your management company:  KW Property Management  located at 2963 Gulf to Bay Blvd  Suite 265,    

    Clearwater FL 33759   (813-448-3981) 

    Property manager:  Nicole Allard    

 

    Board members:  

    President:  Dan Hickman,  Vice President: Diane Achinelli 

    Treasurer: Orchideja Trajanoski,  Secretary: Kelly French  

    Directors: Todd Horton, Wallace Lear,   Gale Pollack   &  Brian Smith. 

 

Important Notes & Reminders  

 
1.  Architectural changes to your townhome need approval by the board before any work is started. 
     Thank you to those homeowners who are following this requirement. 
2.   In order to receive important community updates, please reach out to the property manager via 
     Email (nallard@kwpmc.com), if we currently do not have your email address on file. 
3.  PPG is offering exterior paint for Brigadoon’s townhomes at a very good price. The store is at  
     936 Cleveland Street. The Phone number 727-446-9114. 
4.  A reminder that a letter was sent out all homeowners regarding a change to the quorum required 
     to make changes to Brigadoon’s governing documents. It would be appreciated if you would return 
     your response. 
5.  Note that plastic shopping bags are not allowed in the recycle bins. They cannot be recycled. Please 
     deposit only their contents in the recycle bins. 
    
Don’t forget to visit our Website or to check us out on Facebook 

 

     Please visit …… our Website             BrigadoonofClearwater.com                 

                                 our Facebook page  Brigadoon Homeowners Association    

     We can also be found on the neighborhood website Nextdoor.com under Brigadoon of Clearwater    
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